
 
 
Dear Valued Agents: 
 
We are proud to announce that 2015 is the 30th anniversary of Specialty Risk Associates, Inc.! 
 
In 1985 we started with an abundance of energy, ideas, and a will to succeed.  The insurance 
marketplace was a place for success, if you had company representation.  Ours was sparse, at best! 
 
Over the years we have grown to four offices, 50 employees, operating in seven states, state of the art 
technology, 12 binding facilities, a premium finance company, numerous brokerage markets, and 
devoted, knowledgeable employees who live every day by our slogan “Professional. Responsive. 
Solutions.” 
 
Our employees have served on numerous company councils, boards, and panels, as well as on state and 
national trade organizations.  Our success has enabled us to give back to our industry, to our 
community, offer support to our troops, and contribute to local and national charities. 
 
None of this would be possible without great clients who have shown confidence in us through all of the 
market cycles and changes in our segment of the business.  Thank you for the trust you exhibit by 
allowing us to place business on your behalf. 
 
We enjoy working with you and greatly appreciate the relationship we share.  We look forward to 
celebrating many more significant anniversaries together and being of service in the placement of your 
next “special risk”. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 


